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19 January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                                                   

 

Earlier this week one of the main teaching unions, the National Education Union, announced that they 

will be taking national strike action. I am currently working on what the implications for the academy will 

be. I will be writing to all parents/carers next week with further details, but wanted to give you advanced 

notice of the dates.  

 

The strike action, unless an agreement is reached with the government, will cause significant disruption 

to provision at the academy on the following days: 

 

Wednesday 1 February 2023 

Tuesday 28 February 2023 

Wednesday 15 March 2023 

Thursday 16 March 2023 

 

Next week’s letter will focus on the provision for Wednesday 1 February. I will then communicate, at a 

later date, the provision for the other three dates. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr P Willerton  

Principal 

 


